From: ]

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 31, 2017 2:29:56 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 3:11 PM

To: registrar

subject: Letter of Comment - ||| GG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Pamela Branson

-- Phone --

-- Company --
N/A

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Please do not raise the cost of electricity any further. Instead of "paying"

the US to take our excess energy "sell" it to them! Or even better, supply all manufacturing companies
free (excess) Hydro because we all know it's become impossible to afford to keep our manufacturers
here as overhead costs are too great.

Smarten up Hydro!!!l Don't cripple us any further!

Do something productive. Stop making us pay for American comforts. Working for us, not for them.
Please.

Pamela

|

-- Attachment --


mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca



